
Information contained in this bulletin has been approved by the Office of the Superintendent for 
distribution on email listservs as a service to community organizations.

If you wish to have something posted in this bulletin, please contact John 
Cianciarulo at jcianciarulo@westwood.k12.ma.us. Note: Recreation, School, 
Scouting,  Town  Hall,  and  Westwood  Sports  flyers  will  be  posted  a 
maximum  of  three  times.  Flyers  from  businesses,  churches,  or  outside 
groups will be posted once.
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LAST DAY OF 
SCHOOL DISMISSAL

Dismissal times for the last day of classes,  
Monday, June 25, are as follows.  

No lunch will be served. 

High School—10:45am 
Middle School—11:10am 

Deerfield School—11:35am 
Other Elementary Schools—Noon 

School reopens for students on Tuesday, September 4.
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JUNE

Abigail J., Gr. 4



GET ALL THE LATEST NEWS 
STRAIGHT TO YOUR INBOX!
The Town now offers a monthly
newsletter with community information!

http://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/towns/
westwood_wire/default.htm



WESTWOOD MEMORIAL DAY EVENTS 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Veterans’ Grave Decorating 
 
 
PLEASE JOIN US ON WEDNESDAY MAY 23 AT 12:30 P.M. AT THE NEW 
WESTWOOD CEMETERY TO REFRESH THE FLAGS ON THE GRAVES OF 
VETERANS AND ON SATURDAY, MAY 26TH, AT 8:30 A.M. AT THE NEW 
WESTWOOD CEMETERY SO THAT WE MAY HONOR OUR DEPARTED 
VETERANS BY PLANTING FLOWERS AT THEIR GRAVES.  PLEASE  BRING 
PLANTING TOOLS AND GARDEN GLOVES. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Memorial Day Parade and Ceremonies 
 
OUR ANNUAL MEMORIAL DAY PARADE WILL TAKE PLACE ON MONDAY, 
MAY 28th AT 10:00 A.M. STEPPING OFF FROM THE TOWN HALL, 580 HIGH 
ST., AND PROCEEDING DOWN Rt. 109 TO THE NEW WESTWOOD 
CEMETERY.   FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL VETERANS 
SERVICES AT 781 320-1008. 



 

 

 
Date:  
Friday, May 25, 2018 
 

Time:   

10:00AM-2:00PM 

 
Westwood Health Department Event 

The van will be located 

at the Senior Center                        

60 Nahatan Street.   

 

 

Free    
Screening 

 

Westwood Health Department 
Phone: 781-320-1027 
Email: mrc@townhall.westwood.ma. us 

 

 

 
May is skin cancer awareness month! 
 
Join the Westwood Health Department in 
conjunction with Brigham & Women’s in 
visiting the Dana-Farber Blum Family  
Resource Center Van to learn more about 
skin cancer screening and  
prevention.                                         
 
Stop in for a free exam by a  
dermatologist and free sunscreen samples! 
 
This is a first come, first seen event! 

uacc.arizona.edu 



Visit this self-directed activity at 
your leisure. 

May 25 -June 15, 2018. 
Tot Lot, Nahatan St., Westwood 

 

 support. 

Sponsored by the Westwood Early Childhood Council. 

Funded by a grant from the Foundation for Westwood Education.    

The StoryWalkTM Project was created by Anne Ferguson of Montpelier, VT and developed in 

collaboration with the Vermont Bicycle and Pedestrian Coalition and the Kellogg-Hubbard Library.   

 

For More Information Contact 

Janet Lucey, Coordinator 

Westwood Early Childhood Office 

790 Gay St. Westwood, MA 02090 

(781) 461-9548 

jlucey@westwood.k12.ma.us 

http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/early-childhood-council/ 

A StoryWalk  
at the Tot Lot! 

Enjoy the recently renovated Tot Lot and 
then take a stroll with your child as you sing 
the pages of "Old Mikamba Had A Farm" to 
the tune of "Old McDonald Had A Farm". 



Open Tent Shabbat
Friday, June 1
Temple Beth David
7 Clapboardtree Street Westwood

We invite you to experience the welcoming community at Temple Beth David. Join us for a 
pre-service nosh at 6:00 p.m. followed by a spirited, family friendly Shabbat Service at 6:30. 
Festive Oneg to follow including pizza, sweets and kids’ activities. All are welcome.

Come see what the buzz is about! We look forward to welcoming YOU to our tent.

6:00 pm Pre-service nosh
6:30 pm Shabbat Service
Oneg to follow with pizza!

templebethdavid.net

fi nd us
templebethdavid 
Westwood



Westwood SEPAC
S P E C I A L  E D U C A T I O N  P A R E N T  A D V I S O R Y  C O U N C I L

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council

To volunteer, questions, or submit  ideas on forum topics email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com

SEPAC Board: Megan Brenk &  Meggan Flaherty, Co-chairs • Angela Pomarole, Secretary • Kelly Anderson, Treasurer

Date: Tuesday, June 5th, 6:30-9:00pm

Location: Private room at Comella’s located at 745 High St, Westwood, MA 02090

Please RSVP to Megan Brenk at mbrenk@gmail.com

• Network with other parents

• Share ideas for next year’s programming

• Help keep Westwood SEPAC strong

• Appetizers will be provided.

Please join us for 
our last SEPAC 
social meeting  
of the year.  



Westwood Public Schools
Performing Arts

Open House - Wednesday, June 6 
5:00-7:30 PM - Westwood HS

Band Instrument “Petting Zoo” (grades 4 and up)
String Instrument Demo and “Petting Zoo” (grades 1 and up)
Instrument Rentals and Sales - K&C Music & Johnson’s Strings

Student Recitals and Performances

Music Lesson Registration for Fall 2018

Two Free Starter Lessons for New Band Students*

Prizes and More!

Visit www.prodigy-program.org for more information
*Two free group starter lessons for new band students registering for fall music lessons (no payments due until September). Lesson times/dates TBA. Must register by June 8, 2018.





Proudly sponsored by:

$10/person

$20/family

Great 
family 

fun!

Horn-free 

10am-12pm

(781) 733-9378

TOUCH  TRUCKTOUCH  TRUCK A 

Saturday, June 9th
10am-1pm
Westwood High School

Train rides, a helicopter, raffles, a 
petting zoo, bounce houses, food, 
and lots, and lots of trucks!!!

All proceeds benefit the 
women’s charity Dignity 
Matters 



 
Westwood Youth Soccer 
Fall 2018 Registration 

Open ONLINE 
 

www.westwoodsoccer.org 
 

Wednesday May 16 – Wednesday June 13 
 

Calling ALL Westwood Youth Soccer Players! 
 
To register for the upcoming soccer season, just click through the Registration 
link on the left-hand side of the home page at www.westwoodsoccer.org.   
 
Incoming Grades 3-8 
The fee for the 10-week Fall 2018 season, which starts September 8, 2018, is $125 per 
player. Some travel is involved for all teams. Practices are held during the week with 
games scheduled on Saturdays. All registered children make a team. 
 
Incoming Grades K-2 
The Mites K-2 program is a FULL year, Fall 2018-Spring 2019, program and does 
NOT require re-registration in the spring. The fee for the full-year in-town program is 
$125. Children must be registered for Kindergarten for the fall 2018 to play K soccer. 
 
Late Fee 
Registrations completed after the 12:00 midnight June 13, 2018 deadline will 
be considered late and systematically assessed a $25 per player late fee. Late 
fees cannot be waived. Fee waivers will NOT be granted for late registrations. Late 
registrants will be placed on a space available basis. Late fees are not assessed in the 
Kindergarten program. 
 

Financial Hardship Fee Waivers 
Requests for registration fee waivers due to financial hardship must come during OPEN 
registration from May 16 – June 13. Fee waivers for late registrations will not be 
granted.  
 

Volunteers 
Please consider volunteering! Soccer knowledge a plus, but not a requirement. If you 
want to submit your name to be considered for a Coach, Assistant Coach, or Parent 
Manager position please select the appropriate volunteer option and complete the 
volunteer information when you are registering your child during this online registration 
process.  
 
See www.westwoodsoccer.org for additional information. Players must be 
residents of Westwood. 





CREATIVE 

CRAFT 

CLUB

RISING 

1ST-3RD GRADERS 

THURSDAYS 11AM-12PM 

AND 

RISING 

4TH-6TH GRADERS 

THURSDAYS 3PM-4PM 

ISLINGTON COMMUNITY CENTER 
288 WASHINGTON STREET

June 28 - August 9 (no group on 7/5)

Register at: http://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/yfs 

or call 781-320-1006

FREE!



 

 

 
Support the Sheehan Elementary 5th Grade and buy your 

 

 
 

 
 

 
PolyCanvas outdoor chair folds up and fits into carrying case 

with strap for easy transporting and storage. Features 
armrests with built-in cup holders. 

 
$35 each 

 
Email Erica Buza at erica.buza@verizon.net with your order. 

Sheehan parents can visit pay4schoolstuff.com. 
 

Limited quantity available. Get yours today! 
 

Cash, check made out to Sheehan PTA or pay4school all accepted. 
 



WESTWOOD LITTLE LEAGUE 
T-SHIRTS, HATS & STICKERS

AVAILABLE FOR SALE AT MORRISON PARK SNACK SHACK 
OR EMAIL:  

MARYELLENLAROSE@VERIZON.NET

T-SHIRTS $15,  - YOUTH & ADULT SIZES 
 100% POLYESTER 

HATS $20 & STICKERS $3.00

PERFECT FOR BIRTHDAY  

& FATHER'S DAY 

 GIFTS




